
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 7th November 2024. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, Children in Need are having their Great SPOTacular appeal on Friday 15th 

November 2024. To mark this occasion and to show our support for this annual 

charity event, the school council have decided that they would like children to come 

to school on Friday 15th November wearing something spotty/yellow/Pudsey-

related or in their own clothes. (If they would like to!) 

This is purely voluntary and should come at no additional expense to our parents. 

The children could create or wear something that they already have at home. There is 

also no cost for participating and is purely for the enjoyment of the children. Children 

will also take part in Children In Need/Pudsey related activities on Friday afternoon 

in their classrooms to raise awareness of why we celebrate and fundraise for Children 

In Need.  

BBC Children in Need believes that every child should have the chance to thrive and 

be the best they can be. Money raised by the public goes towards helping 

disadvantaged children and young people in the UK. Your donations help to fund 

thousands of charities and projects in every corner of the UK, that support children 

and young people to feel and be safer, have improved mental health and wellbeing, 

form better, more positive relationships and be given more equal opportunities to 

flourish. 

If you would like to send a donation please donate directly to Children In Need 

following this link: https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  

We look forward to seeing the children in their yellow/spotty outfits! 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Meredith and Miss Rivers 

Pupil Development team. 
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